
Pomona Valley Corvette Association
General Meeting Minutes
Elks Lodge, Ontario, CA

August 14, 2018

President: John Schembari 
John’s on vacation, so Dan Borer took over the meeting. It was called to 

order at 7:05pm and the Pledge of Allegiance was recited by all in attendance.

Vice President: Dan Borer
$163.00 in the 50/50 drawing 

Treasurer: Kim Bratt
Kim was not feeling well.  Dave emailed me the totals in each account.  
Let’s keep Kim in our prayers.
Funds in our charity account: $1500.67
Funds in our checking account:  $3790.38
Funds in our savings account: $15,003.00  
A motion was made to accept the Treasurers report and it was 
approved.

Secretary: Vera & Sam Orefice
The minutes from the July meeting were emailed and posted.  A motion 
to accept the minutes was approved.

Membership: Jan Royall
Jan & Richard are on vacation.
We’ll have updated information next month.

Activities: Doug & Paul
Please check out our web site for more detailed info plus lots of good 
things happening in August & September.  Also, check out Melonie and 
Bret’s “Fiberglass Flash”.  It has lots of info on upcoming events.
Pam gave us an update on the Balloon Festival coming up in October.  
Also, last month Paul had a great idea about having an Ice Cream social
with all homemade ice cream.  It sounded s like one heck of a good idea, 
but unfortunately no one volunteered to make the ice cream.  So, plan 
B.  Paul will find a spot, Maybe Farell’s.  Thanks Paul.   I still think it 
was a great idea. 



Hey, our first event of the year at Irwindale is THIS Saturday.  This is 
always a ton of fun.  Lunch beforehand is planned.  Again, check out 
our web site for more info.

NCCC Governor:Dave Bratt    
Dave was out.  He had to give a presentation to the planning commission

in San Dimas.

Sunshine: Sue McElroy
Sue read off a ton of birthday names for the month.  And, as usual, we 

did a great job singing Happy Birthday.  My lovely wife celebrated #35.  
There were quite a few anniversaries for the month also, including yours 
truly…..9 years.  

Car of the Year: Ron Kennedy
Ron checked the driver’s side vanity mirror.  It’s that thing us guys 

never use.  Thanks Ron.

Rotolo Rep: Doug McElroy
Rotolo has 6 new Corvettes in stock.  They have a new fleet manager, 

Tony Jones.  He’ll be our new contact if you plan on buying a new car or 
truck.    They offer discounts to family and friends also.

NCM: Kevin Jones
Corvette was named the “Most American Built Car”.  Only the engines, 

chassis and bodies are made in Canada.  Only kidding.  Great job Corvette.

Apparel: Dan Borer
Dan does an amazing job and brought some samples of his work.  Great

job Dan.  Dan does all kinds of designs, not just Corvettes.  So, if you happen 
to have, say a Mustang or a Porsche, he can create whatever you want. 
Thanks Dan

Parliamentarian: Phil Caughey
Phil we miss you.

Homecoming: Ken Monterastelli
Still only one Glendora on the books.  We need 3 more cars.

  



Holiday Party: Jody & Henry
Everything is on schedule.  If you plan on bringing your own bottle of 

wine, the hotel will be charging a $12 corkage fee, per bottle, must be paid 
when you bring the bottle (or bottles) to Jody and Henry.   The plan is to get 
your bottle or bottles to Jody & Henry prior to the party.  Put your name on 
the bottles, and they will deliver the bottles to the hotel.  The corkage fee will 
be paid at that time.  Please, if you have any questions, contact Jody or Henry.

Old Business
NO old business.

New Business
Mark and Jeannie are back in their home (they had to evacuate because

of the Holy Fire).  They are safe and their home is ok.   Great big thanks for 
everyone’s prayers.

Raffle
Quick raffle.  The other side of the room won most of the stuff.

Meeting adjourned at 7:45.

Next meeting will be on September 11.


